
Provision of mortality screening service - Appointment approved. 
 
2 There was submitted a report by the Director of Strathclyde Pension Fund 
regarding the outcome of a tendering exercise for the provision of a mortality 
screening service for Strathclyde Pension Fund. 
 
After consideration, the committee approved the appointment of Heywood Pension 
Technologies to provide a mortality screening service for Strathclyde Pension Fund, 
for a 6-year contract with effect from 6th December 2024 to 5th December 2030 at 
an estimated cost of £14,000 per annum. 
 
 


